
 

 

Rhynie  Primary School 

Tel No: 01464 635105 

Email:  rhynie.sch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 

Website: www.Rhynie.aberdeenshire.sch.uk 

 

       Thursday 7th September 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

We have all been settling into our routines – old and new.  Sunny days have allowed 

us to enjoy some extra outdoor learning and I’m pleased to say that Rhynie School 

has achieved its Silver Award of the RSPB Wild Challenge!        

 

Meet the Teacher 

We look forward to seeing you on Monday or Tuesday of next week for our Meet 

the Teacher appointments.  This is a chance to discuss how your child is settling 

into school.  

 

School meals – paymen 

A gentle reminder that payment is required for P.6 and P.7 pupils’ school meals.   

 

Curriculum Newsletter – Term 1 

Curriculum Newsletters will come home at the end of next week.  These are 

designed to give an overview of your child’s learning this term. 

 

PTC 

Our next PTC meeting will be held on Wednesday 20th September @3.30pm.  All 

are welcome to come along, get involved and join us for a fly cup too :) 

        (Please note - there will be no Garden Gang after school on this day.) 

In the meantime, here is the PTC email if you have any queries for Sarah Smith 

(Chairperson) 

rhynieptc@outlook.com  
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Homework   

Here is the overview for Homework in both classes – for this school year. 

 

Term 1 Reading 

Spelling  

Term 2 Reading 

Spelling  

Optional grid with seasonal activities 

Term 3 Reading 

Maths  

Term 4 Reading 

Occasional activities linked to topic work/learning weeks 

 

Staffing 

A very warm welcome to Mrs Christine Sharp (PSA).  Mrs Sharp supports pupils 

across both classes and we are delighted that she has joined our small team.  

 

Garden Gang 

We are a big group this term so it’s important that we listen, stay safe and work 

well together to enjoy our outdoor club.  Already this term, we have harvested 

tatties, looked after our planters, weeded the playground and enjoyed some 

flower craft with Mrs MacDougall.   

 

Fairtrade Tuck Shop 

Reminder that Fairtrade Co-op cookies are available for 20p each from our 

Fairtrade Tuckshop every Thursday. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

      Kate Beverly       

Acting Head Teacher      


